
From: Vanessa Cooper 
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2021 1:27 PM
To: 'tspencer@alamedaca.gov' <tspencer@alamedaca.gov>
Cc: Gregory Kats <gkats@alamedahsg.org>
Subject: Thank you and follow up

Hi Trish,

Thank you so much for your time this week. I wanted to follow up on a couple of items we discussed.

I found a pre-existing flyer for the Safe Parking which I have attached.
Also below are some suggestions on how AHA could utilize some or all of the additional
Recovery Act funds received by the City to create more affordable housing in Alameda.

I would be happy to answer any questions you may have.

Best wishes, Vanessa

---------------------------------------------------------

AHA could quickly (within next 9-18 months) deploy stimulus funds into affordable housing
into key purchases and investment options from the list below:

AHA could purchase 18 very low and low-income homes for very low and low-income
families (at Bay37 development).
AHA could also bid competitively on the purchase of an Alameda Unified School District
land disposition that could house 30 affordable family apartments (2615 Eagle Ave).  
AHA could use $8 million to expedite the first two phases of federal funding applications
(tax credit financing) for the AHA’s North Housing Development (586 units). These units
are a mix of supportive housing for the homeless, senior, and family housing.
AHA could buy existing units and restrict them at least 80% of area median income. The
price per unit of these opportunities are approximately $270,000 to 280,000 per unit. 
Every $10,000,000 can generate nearly 30 units of deeply rent restricted apartments.  If
the rental restrictions were not as deep (some units above 80% AMI, for instance),
these funds could work to create even more units.
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We sent you safe copies of the attached files


If you want the originals, you can request them.
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 flyer-safe-parking.pdf (507.8 KB)
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From
"Vanessa Cooper" <vcooper@alamedahsg.org>


Subject
FW: Thank you and follow up


Sent
30 Jul 2021 09:44
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--------------------------------
Vanessa M. Cooper
Executive Director
Housing Authority of the City of Alameda
701 Atlantic Ave
Alameda, CA 94501

She/her/hers

Email: VCooper@AlamedaHsg.org
Phone: 510 747-4320
Fax: 510 522 7848

DRE License #01892974

Please Note: Our offices are closed to the public every Friday.
AHA will provide reasonable accommodations upon request.
DISCLAIMER: The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may
contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, forwarding, re-transmission, dissemination or other use
of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient
is prohibited. If you received this electronic mail transmission in error, please notify the sender at (510) 747-
4320 and delete it.
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